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GROUNDFISH ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON LEGISLATIVE MATTERS  
 
The Groundfish Advisory Subpanel (GAP) received information from Ms. Jennifer Gilden, Pacific 
Fishery Management Council (Council) staff officer and considered the legislative items 
presented. 
 
The GAP wishes to thank the Legislative Committee (LC) and Council for its comments regarding 
a reauthorization of the Magnuson-Stevens Fishery Conservation and Management Act (MSA), 
the Sustaining America’s Fisheries for the Future Act (HR 4690), introduced by Rep. Jared 
Huffman, D-Calif. The GAP supports the LC’s comments. 
 
The GAP also thanks Jennifer Gilden for her time and effort over the years to provide summaries 
and information to the GAP regarding state and Federal legislative issues.  
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